
 

Happy birthday to Charlie on December 1st! 

Christmas Concert 

Our school’s Christmas Concert will 

take place on December the 20th. 

Students from the primary classes will 

be performing. Our class will join Ms. 

Good’s class for the afternoon 

performance at 11:45 on that day. You 

are welcome to come and watch us at 

that time. Our class will not be taking 

part during the evening performance. 

Come to Christmas Brunch in 

Our Classroom 

The students and staff in our classroom 

will be hosting a brunch for our parents 

and other special guests on Thursday 

December 14th from 10:30 – 11:30.   

Our students will be helping to decorate 

and prepare some of our treats. Please 

watch your child’s backpack for your 

invitation. We hope that you are able to 

attend. 

Our Leader of the Pack Assembly will take place on Monday December 11 at 2:00. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Last day of class: December 22. See you back here on January 8th. Happy New Year! 

“So often you find that the students you’re trying to INSPIRE 

are the ones that end up inspiring you.” 

    Sean Junkins 

It’s hard to believe that it is already December. The time has flown by. Every day, Mrs. Plug, Mrs. 

Czepek, Mrs. Nelligan and Mrs. Rose are excited to be here and work with such a great bunch of kids. 

Each day we are amazed by new things that they are learning. Many of our art activities are planned to 

help improve fine motor skills. We have noticed improvement in each students’ individual abilities, 

whether it is grasping, picking up small objects, holding a glue stick or using scissors to cut. We are very 

proud of all of our students. They are AMAZING!  

 


